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 Town Hall Meeting  

October 29, 2018 
 

Dr. Cox reviewed with the audience items that were discussed at the last Town Hall meeting.  He shared a 

priority list for a ten-year District plan. Projected enrollment was also shared. 

Dr. Cox asked members of the audience to share the information from this meeting in order to get more 

people to attend and gather input from the community. A PowerPoint presentation was given showing the 

financial options the District had for the long term plan.  

A priority list was handed out to audience members. Dr. Cox asked members to list their top three 

priorities in the elementary section and the top three priorities in the secondary school’s section. These 

will be calculated and shared at the next Town Hall meeting on December 3, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.  

Audience members shared their ideas and feelings as to what they felt the District should move forward 

with and the importance of providing a good education for our students. 


